
 

 

20 October 2020  
 
 

Correction of typographical error  
 
Advanced battery materials development company, Australian Mines Limited (Australian 
Mines or the Company) (Australian ASX: AUZ; USA OTCQB: AMSLF; Frankfurt Stock 
Exchange: MJH) advises that a typographical error occurred in its ASX Appendix 4G lodged 
on 7 October 2020.  References to the Australian Mines URL for corporate governance 
material should be www.australianmines.com.au/about/corporategovernance. 
 

*** ENDS *** 
 
This ASX announcement has been approved and authorised for release by Benjamin Bell, 
Managing Director of Australian Mines Limited.  
 
Benjamin Bell                                   
Managing Director                                             
Australian Mines Limited                                   
info@australianmines.com.au                                 
www.australianmines.com.au 
 

 
 

 
Australian Mines is a member of IRMA, the Initiative for Responsible Mining Assurance. This means 
we are participating in, and supporting, credible independent third-party verification and certification 
against a comprehensive best-practice standard that addresses the range of environmental and social 
issues related to industrial-scale mines. 
 
Additionally, Australian Mines supports the vision of a world where the mining industry respects the 
human rights and aspirations of affected communities, provides safe, healthy and supportive 
workplaces, minimizes harm to the environment, and leaves positive legacies. 
 
 


